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  JUNE NEWSLETTER – 2016 
 

“Leisure, some degree of it, is necessary to the health of every man’s spirit.” 
      Harriet Martineau 

 

The school year is just about over and the graduations for the Old 4 and 5 year olds are very soon. 

There will be 47 children graduating into Pre K or Kindergarten. Graduation dates and times are: 

 

Wednesday,  June 8 -  9:00 - Mrs. Elffers’ and Mrs. Pegram’s Class 

Thursday,  June 9 - 9:00 - Mrs. Schraer’s and Mrs. Grimes’ Class 

           10:30 - Mrs. Long’s and Mrs. DiBona’s Class 

 

Please bring your children 15 minutes before their graduation time, not at the 

regular school time.   

Dismissal is right after graduation.   

Please leave the cap and gown with the teachers. 

Remember:   
The last days for the MWF classes will be Monday, June 6

th
      

Young 4’s End of School Year Program at 9:15, Monday, June 6
th

 - In the Music Room 

The last day for T/Th classes will be Tuesday, June 7
th

    
The last day of regular school for the Pre-K and 5 Day will be Tuesday, June 7

th
    

 

Special Recognition: 
To Sue Wickhem, retiring after 23 years. We will miss her dearly! 

 

Thank You… 
Thank you Erin McCarthy for working so hard at Scrip this year, spending hours when it came to 

reconciliation and always with a smile on your face. We so appreciate all you have done to make 

this such a success for SENS. Thank you to all of our regular supporters as well. Our profits 

exceeded $4900.00! Thank you!!   

            

Thank you Carrie Kingston and Lori Lee for all your hard work organizing and distributing the 

fabulous yearbooks! It was a great deal of work, but so very worth it. They are beautiful! 

 

Thank you to all of our Historians for taking pictures throughout the school year. You captured so 

many precious memories. 

 

We want to thank all of our SENS families for your continued support with our fundraising efforts. 

This year, the following improvements were made to our school: 

 New AC units in the learning room, activity room and school office 

 Tuff Shed located on the playground for additional storage 

 Repair blue shed on the playground 

 I-Pads for each teaching team 

 Flat Screen TV to be mounted in the music room  

 Summer remodel of the Pre-K and 5 Day bathrooms 

 Summer painting - classrooms 

 



 

 

 

It is hard to believe that this year is almost over.  It has been an awesome year    

and we are sad to see it come to an end.   

 

 Please check lost and found! 

 

If you will be returning in the fall,  look for a July information packet in the mail. All 

requested forms must be returned to the school by September 1
st
.   

 

The first day of school is on Monday, September 12, 2016. 

 

 

 

Have an awesome, safe summer enjoying your children! 


